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Announcement with regard to the upcoming year-end report





In previous reports, Frontec has stated that demand for our eBusiness and


Technical Services remains good.





Based on the final figures compiled prior to the report, it has come to the


attention of the Board of Directors that the weak market for eBusiness during the first half of the year, together with expenses for separating and


restructuring the company's operations, had a greater adverse effect on


profit than expected.





The restructuring is progressing according to plan, and the expenses reported during the first six months are expected to have a positive impact during the latter part of the year.





More information: Jan Westlund, Chairman Frontec, tel +46 708 14 49 95, or Per Tjernberg, CEO Frontec, tel +46 703 44 73 70.
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